

ECLEG SEP28'15 PM 2:29

## Memo

To:

The Honorable Mark Poloncarz

**Erie County Executive** 

From:

Jack Quinn, President

Date:

September 24, 2015

Re:

**ECC Board of Trustees: Election of Officers** 

Pursuant to action taken at the September 24, 2015 Meeting of the Erie Community College Board of Trustees, may this memorandum serve as official notification to inform you that in accordance with the Board of Trustees Bylaws, the following officers were elected for a two-year term:

Officers:

Chair:

Stephen Boyd

Vice Chair:

**Dennis Murphy** 

Secretary:

Susan M. Swarts

Thank you.

JQ/gf

CC:

The Honorable John J. Mills, Chairperson, Erie County Legislature
The Honorable Joseph Lorigo, Majority Leader, Erie County Legislature
The Honorable Betty Jean Grant, Minority Leader, Erie County Legislature
The Honorable Kevin Hardwick, Chair, Community Enrichment Committee
Stephen Boyd, Chair, ECC Board of Trustees
Dennis Murphy, Vice Chair, ECC Board of Trustees
Susan M. Swarts, Secretary, ECC Board of Trustees